
 
 

 
  

Mon 15th 
July 

Year 6 Retreat at Dulwich Scout 
Centre 

3.45pm Percussion Concert – St 
Martins 

Tues 16th 
July 

 

ABRSM Music Exams at St Martins 

Wed 17th 
July 

Nursery Children Teffy Bears Picnic 
Church Garden 

 
7pm Year 6 Leavers’ Service in 

Corpus Christi Church 
 

Fri 19th 
July 

2pm End of Term 

Mon 22nd 
July – Fri 
16th Aug 

Mr Brady’s Summer Sports Camp 

Mon 2nd 
Sept 

Inset Day – School Closed to Pupils 

Tues 3rd 
Sept 

Years 1 – 6 Children Return to 
School 

After School Care Club Contact Numbers: 07727 658527 Corpus Christi Trent Road, 0204 534 2581 Corpus Christi Trintiy Rise 

 

Newsletter 12th  July 2024 
Issue 38 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers 
 DATES TO REMEMBER 

Mr Brady’s Summer Sports Camp 
Monday 22nd July – Friday 16th August at Corpus 
Christi School, Trent Road.  Please click here for 

the booking form. 

 
 

Extended Daycare 2024-2025 
 

The survey to register your interest in a place 
from September is now available to complete.  
Please click this link. 
 
 

After School Activity Clubs for the Autumn Term 
click here to apply. 

 

Year 6 
 
This week our year 6 children received the results of their SAT’s 
test.  They exceeded all our expectations and their hard work 
and dedication to their revision has paid off with excellent 
results, well done.  We thank our Year 6 teachers and other staff 
members who prepared them during their booster classes.  
 
Next week we have a week of leavers’ events for our Year 6 
children who will be moving on to secondary school in 
September. On Monday 15th July we have the leavers’ retreat at 
Dulwich Scout Centre and on Wednesday 17th July they will 
celebrate with their Leavers’ Service and Disco.   
 
This morning the Year 6 children performed their leavers’ show 
to their parents and they were truly amazing, not a dry eye in 
the room.  We had the opportunity to use the Main Hall at St 
Martin’s and the children were able to perform on stage to a 
packed audience, it was better than any West End show!  They 
have worked so hard for the performance and their singing, 
dancing and acting was seen in full glory.  They certainly deserve 
their holiday, as do our families.  
 
Many of you have already passed on your signs of appreciation 
for all that has been done for your children this academic year 
and we thank you in advance for these as we end our school 
year.   
 
Returning to Corpus Christi, Trent Road 
 
The building work is coming to an end with the last of the 
decorations, new toilets and windows now near completion.  We 
are all looking forward to September and being one big school 
again.  We thank the staff at St Martin’s who have assisted us 
through this year, and we are sure that the junior children will 
miss their experience of Corpus-Christi-In-The-Fields. 
 
End of Term 
 
School closes for the summer holiday on Friday 19th July at 2pm.  
Please ensure you arrive on time to collect your children, 
especially if you must travel between the two schools.  Staff will 
be very busy after this time preparing for the move back to 
Corpus Christi from St Martin’s. 
 
 
  
 

PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO 
AFTER SCHOOL CARE CLUB ON 

FRIDAY 19th JULY 2024. 

https://corpuschristischooluk.sharepoint.com/sites/CentralServices/Shared%20Documents/Sports%20Camp/Summer%20Sports%20Camp/Summer%20Sports%20Camp%202024.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ExtDay2024-2025
Autumn%20Term%202024%20After%20School%20Activities%20Survey%20(surveymonkey.com)


 
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
  

CLASS % 

13 100 

3 99.2 

5 99.2 

6 98.5 

8 98.1 

14 98.0 

11 97.8 

N 97.2 

7 96.9 

12 95.4 

9 95.1 

4 95.0 

10 92.6 

1 91.9 

2 90.0 

Term Dates for the 2024-2025 are now 
published on the school’s website, click 

here to view. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Class 13 on 
their 100% attendance. 

Whole school average this week 
96% 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 

Friday 5th July 2024 

Nursery  Chisimdi J 

Class 1 Anna C-J 

Class 2 Aurora H 

Class 3  Ian L B 

Class 4  Vivian B 

Class 5 Francisca C H 

Class 6 Zoe M 

Class 7  Hannah L B 

Class 8 Elsa R-C 

Class 9 Sofia L G 

Class 10 James F O 

Class 11 Alicia K 

Class 12 Estrella P 

Class 13 Gabriel Z 

Class 14 Scarlett P 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  

Parents’ Zone 
 

 

Wow - this year seems to have flown 
by! Thank you so much to everyone 
who has supported the PA during this 
last year. We've had some brilliant 
events, from lolly & cakes sales to a 
wonderful Christmas Fair!  We hope 
you've all enjoyed being a part of 
these.  
 

Special thanks must go to our amazing 
volunteers, these events couldn't 
happen without you. We're also so 
grateful for the time and effort of 
members of the PA Committee and our 
team of fantastic Class Reps. Thank you 
to all the school staff for your help and 
support during the year. A lot of work 
goes on, often unseen, but it makes 
such a difference to what we can 
achieve and the experiences of our 
children.  
We will be meeting in the September 
and the dates will be published in the 
next newsletter. 
 

Have a wonderful summer and best of 
luck to all those families moving on.  

 

Parents’ Association 

Outstanding Balances 
 
Please ensure you ParentPay account is up to 
date.   Consideration will not be given to any 
application for extended daycare and or any 
after school activity you are requesting for 
the next academic year if there is money 
outstanding on your child’s account.  This 
includes music fees, educational trips 
2022/2023 and 2023/2024, breakfast and 
after school care clubs, historical debt on 
dinner money, Royal Academy of Music 
charges, including charges dating back to 
when your child began with RAM in 
Reception. 
If your child no longer wishes to continue to 
continue with their individual lesson, six 
weeks’ notice is required in writing to  
office@corpus-christi.org.uk 
 
From September 2024 music fees will 
increase to £85.00 per half term (6 weeks)  
 
 

Attendance 
Monday 8th July – Fri 12th 

July  

BOOGIE AND BALTI - SATURDAY 20TH JULY 2024 - ST MARTIN IN THE FIELDS 
SCHOOL 

Sadly the event has been cancelled.  Refunds will be made automatically if you 

booked online. 

 

 

  

“Wellbeing Awards for Schools - Update from the PWWP! 
 

Today is your last chance to complete the survey 
 
Thank you to everybody who completed the survey already, unfortunately, we had a low 
response rate, which can skew the results both positively and negatively. Your 
submissions are completely anonymous. The school truly wants to know your views, 
whether it’s good or bad. Everyone’s views are important, and we would really like to 
hear them. 
The survey closes on Friday 12th July. If you haven’t completed the survey already, 
please could you do so by this date. Link is below! 
 

https://app.awardplace.co.uk/stakeholder-evaluations/user-
survey/667c169f437fa 
 
 

https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/termdates
https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/termdates
mailto:office@corpus-christi.org.uk
https://app.awardplace.co.uk/stakeholder-evaluations/user-survey/667c169f437fa
https://app.awardplace.co.uk/stakeholder-evaluations/user-survey/667c169f437fa

